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November 18, 2014 

 

 

Mary Prendergast 

9039 Prosperity Way 

Fort Myers FL 33913 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 2407 Youngman Avenue 

 File No. CRT1503 

 Assessment No. 158202 

 

Dear Ms. Prendergast: 

 

This is to confirm that on November 18, 2014 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer reviewed your appeal on the proposed tax assessment of $455.00.  

According to Ramsey County tax record, your mailing address is currently in Florida.  Being in 

Wisconsin during the time the notices were sent is not the City’s responsibility.  There was no 

indication that there were returned mail(s).  Therefore, Ms. Moermond recommends approval of 

the assessment as it was written. 

 

If you wish to appeal further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, 

January 21, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 

Please contact me with any questions you may have at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

mailto:legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us

